
“CORRIGENDUM” 
 

(Tender Notice Uploaded on PPRA 10-06-2023) 

UNIVERSITY OF SARGODHA 

 
With reference to the advertisement uploaded on PPRA Punjab website on 10-06-2023 

regarding purchase of 04 Lots (Furniture Articles for Day Care Center, Misc. 

Electronics Items & Misc. IT Related Items) for University of Sargodha, wherein the 

date of submission / opening of tender was 26-06-2023 at 10:00AM and 11:00AM 

respectively. 

Due to Eid-ul-Adha holidays, University of Sargodha will remain closed from 

26-06-2023 to 30-06-2023. Now the date for obtain / send tender will be 06-07-2023 at 

10:00AM and will be opened on the same day at 11:00AM in the presence of 

representatives of the firms in Purchase Office UOS. 

All others terms & conditions of tender notice shall remain same. 
 

 

 

 

Chairman, Central Purchase Committee, 

Purchase Office, University of Sargodha,  

Sargodha, Pakistan  
Office Contact No. 048-9230110, 048-9230811-Ext: 501 


